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Grizzly Flats 
Fire9afe Council 

September 8, 2013 

Supervisor Ron Briggs 
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, cA 95667 

Dear Supervisor Briggs: 

COT•\' Sct•ti 10 tiOARD MEMBERS 
FOR THEIR TNFOFlMATlON 

DATE 9- JO-/ 3 

On behalf of the Grizzly Flats Fire Safe Council, I am writing you to support 
funding the El Dorado County Fire Safe Council with Title III monies. 

TheEl Dorado County Fire Safe Council, our parent council, not only provides 
administrative support to us (such as grant administration, insurance umbrella, 
501C3 status, etc.), but provides an extremely valuable service to the entire 
County of El Dorado. 

The El Dorado County Fire Safe Council has obtained funding and provided 
services for vegetation chipping, green waste dumpsters, shaded fuel breaks and 
other very valuable fuel reduction programs. This ultimately reduces the 
likelihood of one of our communities in this county experiencing a catastrophic 
wildfire. 

Please help the El Dorado County Fire Safe Council in its goal in being financial 
stable. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Respectfully, 

Mark Almer 
Chairman 




